
 

 

 
 

28th February 2023 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Maths Based Escape Room 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to inform you that your child has been selected to attend an hour 
long Mathematics escape room on Thursday 2nd March.  It will run within the school day and within the 
school premises.  Students will be emailed directly with details confirming the period to attend and 
which room to go to. 
 
I believe that this opportunity available to them will play an important role in helping them to remain 
fully engaged and motivated in the subject, and will also serve as a fantastic opportunity to problem 
solve within a team as well as practicing some fundamental skills in the subject. 
 
We look forward to having your support.  If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact me via email: statham@qegs.email. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs R Statham                                      Miss B Clamp 
Curriculum Leader of Maths  Teacher of Maths 
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